
Dear Sir/Madame, 
There is an urgent need for a phone tower at the War Veterans at Collaroy.
The coverage at this point in Collaroy is Abysmal, to say the least. We owe the citizens of our 
community the basics of communication as the outer community of Sydney is already entitled 
to. 
Thanking you in advance 
Mrs Jennifer Millard
1 Homestead Ave
Collaroy 2097.
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